
Yorkville, IL – The City would like you to know there are 3 easy ways to pay your Utility Bill 
that is due on April 6, 2020.  

The City would like to thank all of the residents for your patience during this time when City 
Hall is closed to the public.  We are doing the very best we can to ensure service expectations are 
met.  There are 3 easy ways to pay your utility bill: 

1. Paying online is secure, fast, free and easy through the MyGovHub portal located on our 
website: yorkvilleil.mygovhub.com  

2. Pay via check, money order or cash* in an envelope to the drop box by the flag pole in 
front of City Hall (800 Game Farm Road).   

3. Unable to pay online?  We are accepting utility bill payments over the phone during 
normal business hours.  Monday – Friday, 8:00 AM – 4:30 PM at 630-553-4350. 

*No change will be provided for cash payments, the balance will be applied as a credit to the 
account.  We appreciate the cooperation of everyone staying at home during this time.   

For more information on the Utility Billing process, please visit 
https://www.yorkville.il.us/Faq.aspx?QID=111  

# # # 

DATE: March 31, 2020 
CONTACT: Rob Fredrickson, Finance Director, City of Yorkville, rfredrickson@yorkville.il.us   
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